
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 6/12/2012 10:22:17 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Quarterly Meeting w/Ed 

Hi Meredith
Thanks for asking—I am fine. I am not sure that July 2 works for me. I 
am trying to go to France July 1-10 but am having difficulty finding a 
flight that meets my times and budget. I need to figure that out this 
week and either book something or decide not to go. Can I get back to 
you in a day or two on this?
Hope all is well with you 
Mary Jo

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%

Mary Jo Borak

Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 5:13 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Quarterly Meeting w/Ed

Hi Mary Jo,

How are you? I wanted to check in on our next quarterly meeting. We 
have tentatively scheduled the next one with Ed's office for 7/2 at 
3:30-4:30. We let Doris know that you, Molly, Billie and Lisa should be 
invited. Does that time work for you?

Also, are you planning to attend the meeting with CDFG on 6/19? I'm 
hoping to schedule a pre-meeting with Billie to share materials on
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Thursday and discuss objectives. Would you be available to join?

I hope you are doing well!

Thanks,
Meredith
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